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Logan County 2024 Eclipse  

 
 
 

Parking or stopping on the thru lanes of the roadway 
on any County or Township Road is prohibited.   
 
The Logan County Engineer reminds users that road 
system is public and is to remain clear for public 
travelers, emergency, and law enforcement vehicles.   
 
Public roadways shall not to be used as eclipse viewing 
locations.   
 
Thank you for cooperation. 
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